
 

 

 

 

Inspection of Voting Machines  

 

 

Candidates, representatives, and any interested party will have the opportunity to 

inspect all voting machines that will be used in the November 5, 2024, General 

Election.   

Inspection has been scheduled between the hours of 10:00 am and 2:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday October 23, 2024 at our voting machine warehouse, 152 Route 206 

(V.A. Depot) Hillsborough. If directions are needed or information desired call: 

908-526-8218 or 908-231-7084.  
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